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PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

THE COUNTY AGING NETWORK AND INTERESTED PERSONS IN CONTRA 

COSTA COUNTY PLEASE ATTEND THE PUBLIC MEETING 

  
The Contra Costa County Area Agency on Aging (AAA) will be holding a public hearing 
on March 17, 2021 beginning at 9:30 a.m. regarding the Area Plan Update. Due to 
current Shelter-In-Place directive, this hearing will be held via Zoom. Join meeting at 
https://cccounty-us.zoom.us/j/97108201417?pwd=REdUNUtMcm5NTzkxRXVMZFcyaDJNdz09 
or telephone USA (214) 765-0478 or toll free (888) 278-0254      
Conference Code: 445291 
 
The Public Hearing will offer the opportunity to inform the public about the AAA’s 2021-
2022 update to the annual Area Plan.  Public members are encouraged to provide 
feedback to the at the meeting. 
 
Federal law and regulations require the Area Agencies on Aging to conduct their 
business so as not to discriminate on the basis of language spoken or disability.  If the 
Public Hearing presentation being spoken in English presents a barrier, please contact 
Anthony Macias at (925) 602-4175 as soon as possible, so suitable arrangements can 
be made. The meeting place is accessible and individuals with disabilities are 
encouraged to attend.   
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